
   
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE1 
 

New Jersey Energy Efficiency Transition  

Stakeholder Meeting – Utility Targets  

COMMENT PERIOD EXTENSION 

 

Pursuant to the “Open Public Meetings Act,” N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq., the New Jersey Board of 

Public Utilities (“NJBPU” or “Board”) hereby gives notice of the change of date related to a 

previously scheduled Public Stakeholder Meeting to discuss the New Jersey Energy Efficiency 

Transition. The updated public notice can be accessed here. 

 

 ORIGINAL COMMENT DEADLINE  DATE & TIME CHANGED TO 

 Friday, February 7, 2020 – 5:00 p.m.  Tuesday, February 11, 2020 - 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

In order to encourage full participation in this opportunity for public comment, please submit any 

requests for needed accommodations for disabled citizens to the Office of the Secretary of the 

Board at (609) 777-3300 at least 48 hours prior to the scheduled meeting so that appropriate 

arrangements can be made.  

 
 
       
      

_____________________  
Aida Camacho-Welch 
Secretary of the Board  

 
 
 
Dated: February 7, 2020 
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